




With €1.436 bn invested, the second 

quarter confirmed the positive 

predictions for activity levels forecast at 

the beginning of the year. It brings the 

overall amount invested in the Brussels 

office market since the beginning of the 

year to €1.928 bn, three times the 

volume seen in H1 2021. 

Several large-scale transactions (> 

€100M) drove volumes in H1 2022. Three 

of the four largest deals took place in the 

Northern District, including the sale of 

North Galaxy, North Light & Pole Star 

Towers and Proximus Towers. 

The turbulent economic and geopolitical 

conditions in the first half of the year had 

little impact on investment volumes. 

Indeed, the deals closed during the first 

six months were at the same level of 

yield compared to previous quarters. 

However, given the rapidly changing 

conditions for financing arising from 

economic problems, it is now common to 

see yield requirements change during 

negotiations, between the due diligence 

and signing. 

In light of this development, and in an 

environment of increasing uncertainty, 

more buyers will be inclined to make 

changes to acquisition strategies.  It is 

likely that further price corrections will 

emerge, the extent and terms of which 

remain difficult to identify.  

Although there is still plenty of liquidity 

and appetite for real estate, there is now 

less clarity around pricing. That means 

the market may enter a less active phase 

as players reposition themselves in 

readiness to what repricing brings. 




